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December 7, 2018 
 

 

 UPDATE:
 

The Bloomfield School District student clothing 
orders have not been processed yet, there is only 1 

person entering data and they are at batch #300 and 
our batch number is in the 400’s. There will be more 
information in 2 weeks but further communication 
from the Navajo School Clothing Program is that it’s 

possible the clothing orders won’t be distributed 
until January 2019. 

 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

 


